
Wimbledon Newsletter

Dear Neighbours, 
We are writing with a further update on what is happening on the Former Greyhound site. You may have 
noticed we have had a new sales suite delivered which can be found adjacent to the existing sales suite 
which is currently open. This is in the process of being fitted out and will be open in 4-weeks. 

Our sales manager Tracey-Jane Lawrence has been based on-site since February in the smaller sales suite 
and has been selling the first flats which have been released for sale. The flats which are available to 
purchase now will be located at the front of the site off Plough Lane. The sales suite is open 10am-5pm 
Monday to Saturday and 10am-4pm on Sunday, drop in to say hello to the sales team. Tracey will be 
happy to show you images of the new properties and talk you through the model of the site. 

The site adjacent to the Stadium (the Volante building located off Summerstown) has now been sold to 
Wandle and the LLP have started liaising with them to understand their construction plans. The Volante
site also has a planning consent for new residential development, Wandle are currently reviewing the 
scheme design. If you are interested in any further information on the plans for the Volante site please 
contact Elizabeth De Four on 0208 682 7401. The plan below provides an indication of where the Volante
site is located. 

If you require further information on the Stadium site or need to discuss the on-going works, then please 
contact our public liaison officer on the following details:

Lucille Gibbons
Direct Phone number: 0208 418 3641

Email: public.liaison@galliardhomes.com 

Quarter 1 | 2018
Newsletter 2

Planning Drawing (subject to change) 



WHAT’S HAPPENING ON SITE

As you may have noticed demolition is progressing 
and parts of the Stadium are now being 
dismantled. We captured an aerial shot of the 
Stadium before demolition started. 

Over the coming month you will also see the Diner 
building at the front of the site adjacent to the 
junction of Plough Lane and Summerstown as well 
as the Elite building on Summerstown being 
demolished. Some of the materials will be kept 
and re-used on site, but you will also see some of 
it continuing to be taken off-site. 

AFC WIMBLEDON FOUNDATION DAY

AFC Wimbledon Foundation invite you to a celebration of the charity’s work this year and to attend a 
AFC Wimbledon home match. 

SATURDAY 21ST ARPIL 
AFC WIMBLEDON V OLDHAM ATHLETIC

CHERRY RED RECORDS STADIUM

JACK GOODCHILD WAY

422A KINGSTON ROAD

KT1 3PB

TIME OF ARRIVAL 
FROM 1.00PM ONWARDS

MATCH 
3.00PM – 4.50PM

RSVP: PHILIP.RUDLING@AFCWIMBLEDONFOUNDATION.ORG.UK


